
Message from Our Chair of Governors       

I just wanted to wish you all a very Hap-
py Christmas.  Everyone has done so 
well in adapting to the new norm, par-
ents, carers and pupils alike.  I would 
like to thank  our Headteacher and the 
staff as a whole for working so hard to 
ensure everyone has been kept as safe as 
possible in these difficult times.  Have an 
enjoyable Christmas break and letõs hope 
that 2021 heralds a better year for us 
all. 

With very best wishes to you all  

Jackie Ferguson  

Attendance this week: 

Starfish 100% 

Turtles 99% 

Seahorses 97.7% 

Sharks 98.5% 

National Target is  96%+ 

House Points 

Lygon 543 

Russell 556 

Morris 543 

Eadburgha  547 
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Message from Mr Poultney: 

We returned to school in September 

with an awful lot to remember, 

From sanitising to class bubbles 

and new entrances causing us troubles,  

But as the weeks and months passed 

our expectations were totally surpassed,  

The children just simply adapted  

and were responsible in the way they acted,  

Weõve all managed to keep a distance  

and we thank you all for your assistance,  

Itõs Friday and Christmas is almost here 

so everyone deserves a nice glass ofé..tea!!!  
 

We are sure the children have already told you about some 
of the fun events that have taken place this week. We have 
had a visit from Father Christmas, parties, Christmas jumpers 
and an online showing of Jack and the Beanstalk today.  

Iõd like to personally thank you for your support in what has, 
at times, been a challenging term for us all. We have plenty 
to be pleased about and can look forward to building on the 
foundations laid down this term.  

On behalf of the staff, we would like to thank you for the 
messages, cards and gifts that have come our way and wish 
you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Stay safe 
and weõll see you in January.  

Class 2 have created an online version of our nativi-
ty, The Donkey Seller. They have been ably support-
ed musically by our other classes, who themselves 
have created a short presentation of their work this 
term. Thank you to the children and staff for all their 
hard work. Links will be shared via Class Dojo. 

Pre-school and Year 5 parents -  

January 15th 2021 is the deadline for all applica-
tions for places in reception and middle school. 



Christmas Fun this week !!! 

Rest assured they did do some work as well!!!!! 

Class 3 held their very own talent show!!!!  


